
 

 
 

 

October 23, 2014 
 
Skanska USA Completes Fit-Out for Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center Urgent 
Care at Chestnut Hill 
New location brings world-class healthcare expertise even closer to the Metro West 
community 

 
BOSTON - Skanska USA announced today that it has completed a 30,000 square-foot, 
$6.7 million fit-out of the new Beth Israel Deaconess Urgent Care facility at Chestnut Hill 
Square in Newton. The new construction represents Beth Israel Deaconess Medical 

Center’s (BIDMC) newest outpatient center. 

 
The new center offers a wide-range of modern medical services and technologies, 
including orthopedics, sports medicine, physical/occupational therapy, radiology, 
gynecology, urgent care, surgical specialties and phlebotomy labs. 

 
“BIDMC’s new outpatient center will significantly improve healthcare access for the 
Metro West community,” said Joseph Breen, senior vice president at Skanska USA in 
Boston. “There continues to be more demand for outpatient centers to move less 
complex care closer to patients’ homes and out of the congested Longwood Medical 
Area. We look forward to working on similar projects to ensure that more people have 
convenient access to doctors and medical professionals.” 

 
Skanska worked with BIDMC architect Linea 5, Inc. and RDK engineers to apply lean 
construction techniques to the project, which allowed the team to achieve an extremely 
efficient preconstruction and construction schedule and complete the project in just 
seven months. Extensive off-site prefabrication included prefabricating plumbing 
fixtures, sink units and in-wall electrical and lighting units, reducing the need for on-site 
storage. The combination of a less congested construction site combined with 
Skanska’s focus on an Injury-Free Environment® resulted in zero injuries on this fast-
paced project. 

 
Skanska has completed multiple upgrade projects at BIDMC’s primary Boston 
campus, including renovations of the interventional radiology suite,  the 
psychiatric exam area of the West Campus Emergency Department and 
Pathology Department administration space on the East Campus. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 

Elizabeth Miller, Director, Communications Northeast, Skanska USA, 

beth.miller@skanska.com,  917-438-4523 
 

This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com 
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### 
 
Skanska USA is one of the largest, most financially sound construction and 

development companies in the U.S., serving a broad range of clients including those in 

transportation, power, energy, water/wastewater, healthcare, education, sports, data 

centers, government, aviation and commercial.  Headquartered in New York with offices 

in 33 metro areas, we have more than 9,600 employees committed to being leaders in 

safety, project execution, sustainability, ethics and people development. In 2013, our 

work in building construction, civil and power/industrial construction, commercial 

development and infrastructure development (public-private partnerships) generated 

nearly $7 billion in revenue.  Global revenue of parent company Skanska AB, 

headquartered in Stockholm and listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange, totaled $21 

billion in 2013. Skanska shares are publically traded in the U.S. on the OTC market 

under the symbol SKBSY through a Level I American Depository Receipt program. 


